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23 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Ofsted Inspection Report – 27 & 28 February 2024 
 
We are delighted to be able to share with you the final report.   
 
We are immensely proud of both students and staff whose conduct throughout the inspection was 
exemplary.  Whilst it was an ungraded inspection, we are pleased that the evidence the inspection 
team gathered led them to conclude that the school’s performance fell into the ‘Outstanding’ grade 
descriptors.  This is a tremendous achievement and both staff, governors and the directors of the 
Holy Cross Catholic MAC are overjoyed with the outcome. 
 
We extend our thanks to our parents and the wider community who support us to ensure we provide 
excellent provision for the student we care for. 
 
We hope you can take some time to read the report. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Ms E O’Connor 
Headteacher 
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